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I strongly oppose this idea of going backwards to in person voting. The current vote 

by mail system is the best thing since sliced bread! It’s proven to be very safe and 

effective in the 20+ years since it’s been established. It (vote by mail) has enormous 

amounts of cost savings and reduced labor costs and has grown voter participation!  

More Democracy not less!! 


